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fristol and Distrigt Squash



 

BRISTOL AND DISTRICT SQUASH LEAGUE
MINUTES OF COMMITTEE MEETING (NO 2) 2009-10

Monday 6th July 2009
Venue: Pat Sherwood’s house
Present:

David Jenkins (DJ) – Chairman/Treasurer

Pat Sherwood (PS) – Ladies League Secretary

Rob Watkins (RW) – Men’s League Secretary

Paul Tanner (PT) – Secretary

Julian Kendall (JK) – Avon Squash

There were no apologies for absence

1. The minutes of the previous meeting were passed as correct.

2. Actions – 

a. DJ confirmed he had sent a letter to Keith Morris of Avon Alarms thanking him for his long term sponsorship of the Captains Log.

b. RW has spoken with Richard Bickers re the web page and has also spoken to Matt Sharp regarding possible improvements.
c. One marking course has been held at Shepton Mallett.

3. Ladies Summer League – PS reported that the summer league had run smoothly
4. Mixed Summer League – RW reported only one team had dropped out of the league (Welsh Back B).  

Rule 15 had not been changed on the website; a few teams had phoned RW to include additional players.
5. Doubles League – RW reported 20 teams have entered and he hoped to have 3 divisions of 7 teams starting 5th Aug.

6. Avon Juniors – JK reported there was a big junior programme in Bath but he had problems finding coaches, there were 60 juniors every 40 minutes at Lansdowne, he said “there were lots of kids coming through with nowhere to put them”


He also informed that Avon had permission to put on a display at The Mall promoting squash for 2 days.  There would be flyers given out, chances to play against a wall and Karakal have sponsored some kit.  

He reported  there was a problem finding level 2 coaches, many had taken level 1 but not enough had gone on to take level 2, needing Sport England to  make it easier to take level 2.  JK agreed he would investigate the costs of obtaining level 2 and inform DJ.

When asked what the Avon Juniors requirements were for the coming year he suggested that they may run a county racquet ball team.


DJ advised JK that the BAD squash committee were happy to provide funding for Avon juniors providing a detailed submission was provided.

7. Treasurers Report – DJ reported that he had given up trying to re-register with Lloyds Bank and HSBC would now be used, he was also setting up Internet banking with them.  When making payments he would e mail committee members with the details for each payment.  He advised everything should be up and running by July 20th.  He also advised there was still one club owing summer league fees of £75, other than that finances were as last reported plus some funds paid in, nothing had been paid out.

DJ agreed he would produce a financial programme for the year

9. Captains Log Book – The provision of the Captains Log Book was discussed again following feedback from the clubs; PS advised that the Ladies were generally in favour of keeping it.  RW reported that the Men’s teams appeared not concerned whether it continued or not as virtually all its contents were covered on the website.  The committee therefore agreed to see hoe it goes this year without a Captains Log and look at it again next year.
10. Doubles Tournament  DJ advised he would organise an end of Summer Double’s tournament before the start of the Winter League.  RW advised the Winter League would commence Wed 7th Oct.
11. AOB - none
Date of next meeting – Tuesday 15th September 2009.  7.00pm
Paul Tanner

Secretary

